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April 20, 1978 

Dear Duane: 
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Grateful indeed for the fine support you personally gave our 
workshop in Denver earlier this month. I believe through your 
individual help, along with others, we were able to light a few 
candles. 

We are making headway in the othe"r cities, but wish we had 
your participation in all of them. 

Kindest regards and many thanks, 

Mr. Duane D. Pearsall 
President 
Statitrol, Inc. 
140 South Union Boulevard 
Lakewood, Colorado 80228 
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